
From: Clarence Jr
Sent: 10/19/2015 8:57:57 PM
To: PATRICIA FULLER; RENEE GRUBE; Buxton, Ray; Dorn, Sharon; Haley, Nikki; 
governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com; Koon, Danny; ANDREW DAVIS; oig,; Scattorneygeneral 
Info
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: Job ad in NY weekly specifying 'no Haitians' causes uproar

All:

I thought this article would be of interest because it shows how  NY State Government Officials 
handled employment discrimination requesting an investigation but the state of South Carolina 
and US EEOC did not even care or address my concerns.

Clarence Jenkins Jr

--- On Mon, 10/19/15, clarence jenkins <clarence491@live.com> wrote:

> From: clarence jenkins <clarence491@live.com>
> Subject: Job ad in NY weekly specifying 'no Haitians' causes uproar
> To: upscale81@yahoo.com
> Date: Monday, October 19, 2015, 7:17 PM
> 
> 
>  
>  
> 
>  I thought you would be interested in this
> story I found on MSN: 
> Job ad in NY weekly specifying 'no Haitians' causes
> uproar http://a.msn.com/01/en-us/AAfCWrN?ocid=se


